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From: Bruce <bwillhite1@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:42 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4029

 
How is it possible that “WE THE PEOPLE” of Central Oregon voted to complete the Deschutes River Trail from Tumalo to 
Sunriver by passing Measure 9-86 in 2012, only to have those in Salem twice in the past two years attempt to thwart our 
efforts.  Since the passage of Measure 9-86 I have personally paid out approximately $1,000 in taxes for completion of 
projects to include the Deschutes River Trail, which incorporates the construction of a footbridge in River Rim to connect 
existing trails located on both sides of the Deschutes River.  It’s time for our representatives from Central Oregon to 
standup and ensure our voices are heard, by stopping House Bill 4029 in Committee.  
 
Bruce Willhite 
River Rim Resident 
Bend, OR 
 


